Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area June 6, 2017

Committee Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Karen Farrell, Pat Hatzis, Pat Streeter

Others Presents: Tom Torrans

Invoices Approved: National Grid: \$24.74

Old Business:

- The staff position is still open.
- The Boy Scouts will hold a ceremony at the pond on Friday evening, June 9th.
- The eight kayaks/canoes that were not removed last season have been locked up behind the shed. Police will be notified if they are not picked up by July 4th.
- The new benches have been installed by the Eagle Scout.

New Business

 Kayaks/canoes not removed at the end of the session will be reported to the police by October 31st.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Ann Falconer